

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Bolton Head of School: Mrs L Draycott

Mongleath Road
Falmouth
Cornwall

TR11 4PW
Telephone: 01326 314540

email: secretary@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk

Dear Parents

ALLERGY, ASTHMA & DIETARY REQUIREMENTS

You will be pleased to know we have robust policies in place if your child suffers from asthma, has an allergy or has any specific dietary requirements.

A school care plan is available for you to document your child's requirements however mild or severe their symptoms. Please note we do not store our own school emergency asthma inhaler, a current prescription must be provided by parents.

Should your child need medicine to be stored in school we have secure facilities to do so. Medicine can be stored safely and securely both at room temperature and in a fridge.

If you require medicine to be stored in school, please contact the school office who will give you the appropriate form.

Kind Regards	
LM Orayeott.	
Mrs L Draycott	
Please tick below if you would like a care plan:-	
I would like an asthma care plan	
I would like a dietary requirements care pla	n
I would like an allergy care plan	
Child's Name	Year



Date













